
A message from our                                  

Head Teachers……. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an eventful two weeks we have had! Octopus and Puffin 

classes have enjoyed their trip to London and come back full of 

stories about what they have seen and learned. They were 

amazing ambassadors for the school during their time away. 

The children in Reception class have hatched eggs and looked 

after the chicks this week. They have completed some fantastic 

writing about the hatching process. A number of Key Stage 2 

children represented school at a cross-country competition 

and, despite the weather conditions, put in magnificent  

performances with Henry and Ethan even progressing to the next round. 

It is lovely seeing so many parents and carers attending our parents’ evenings earlier this week. 

If you weren’t able to make the Monday or Tuesday, please get in touch with individual class 

teachers to arrange an appointment to catch up—this is a great opportunity to celebrate the 

success your children are having at school. 

Ms Smith and Mrs Bennett 

Attendance  

Please note that you need to complete an exceptional leave form for any planned absence. No 

holidays are authorised and will be subject to a penalty. Please ensure that you follow the latest 

government guidance for Covid-19 and report to school immediately if your child or anyone in 

your household has symptoms/needs to isolate. 

Seagulls – 92.7%    Jellyfish - 89.6%    Seahorses - 92.1%    Limpets - 91.7%    Lobsters - 86.3%    

Turtles - 93.7%    Puffins -  87%    Octopuses - 94.5%    Seals – 89.7%     

Basking Sharks – 87.6%           WHOLE SCHOOL - 90.5% 
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Basking Shark Class 

Our year 6’s have been working     
on perimeter and area challenges          

today. They loved working             
outdoors! 

Limpet Class 

Limpet Class have been learning to measure in 
metres – we used trundle wheels and metre 

sticks to measure different things outside. 

Seal Class 

We researched the life and work of Carolus           
Linnaeus. For our anchor task, we were            
challenged to present our learning in an               

interactive format. Scan here to see our movies!  



 

Lobster Class 

Lobsters had a fantastic time at Royal Cornwall 
Museum, taking part in a Stone Age workshop. 

They looked at different Stone Age artefacts and 
decided what they were used for and made 

Stone Age coil pots. They even had time to ex-
plore the rest of the museum's exhibitions 

whilst they were there!  

Seahorse Class 

The children helped to plant the    
temperate rainforest in the school 

grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physics Olympics 

We were very excited to hold our first ever 
Physics Olympics with 24 children from across 

KS2 competing in three rounds of challenges for 
the right to represent Falmouth at the final! 
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Octopus & Puffin Classes 

Octopus and Puffins classes took a 
trip to London! We had an amazing 

time visiting the London Eye,            
Natural History Museum, Science 
Museum and Wonderlab, the Lion 

King and Buckingham Palace  

Turtle Class 

Turtles class had a board games afternoon, 
where they practiced taking turns, following 

rules, winning and losing. They had a lot of fun! 

Head Boy & Head Girl 

Dylan and Lily-May planted a tree in Kimberly 
Park; the tree is one of twenty, supplied by    
Cornwall Council as part of the Forest for        
Cornwall initiative, to celebrate the 200th         

anniversary of the birth of the Cornish born 
philanthropist John Passmore Edwards! 



BF Adventure FREE Easter Fun 

This Easter holiday BF Adventure (based near 
Penryn) is involved in the Time2Move program, 
which means they’re offering free activities to 
children eligible for Free School Meals. You can 
drop them off for a morning or afternoon of fun 

activities (choose from archery, canoeing, 
waterslide, bushcraft, zip-lining and teambuild-

ing) and a free meal is included. Book here!   
 

https://playwaze.com/bf-
adventure/9wtkqb8vqgg/community-publicList?

type=Signup  

IMPORTANT DATES 

2022-2023 
 

Spring Term 

3rd Jan—31st March 

Half Term 13th—17th Feb 

 

Summer Term 

17th April—21st July 

Half Term 30th May—2nd 

Jun 

 
 

 

Inset Days 

10th Feb, 5th Jun, 

24th & 25th July 

 

Bank Holidays 

 2nd Jan,                                       

7th & 10th April,                     

1st & 29th May 
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